
July 7, 2020 

Dear El Camino’s Wilderness Escape Virtual VBS Participants, 

We are having a blast with your kids as they learn about how God provided for the Israelites in the 
wilderness during our virtual VBS! We hope they are having a wonderful time and are enjoying the 
experience! We’ve received photos from several of you showing your kids participating in the VBS and 
we would love to share those photos with our church family via our Torch magazine and our Children’s 
Ministry Facebook page. El Camino’s Torch magazine is a physical magazine that we provide for our 
members for them to see all the wonderful things that God is doing through El Camino. It isn’t 
distributed outside the church, but it is uploaded to our website.  

Please state on the form included how you would like us to use the pictures of your kids during the 
virtual VBS.  

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns regarding this form or our use of pictures! 

Thank you!! 

 
In Christ, 

 

 

 

Kristen Duran       Ruthie Goltz 

kduran@elcaminochurch.org     rgoltz@elcaminochurch.org 

520-886-7770 ext 17 or 520-730-0014    520-886-7770 ext 31 520-401-6423 

  



Photo Consent Form 

 

I, _________________________________, (Print Name) understand my child(ren) named below  

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

may be photographed at El Camino Baptist Church events. The pictures taken at El Camino Baptist 
Church events are used for external and internal use. Examples of internal use are slideshows to show 
the congregation at a business meeting, end of camp event or for use in our Torch magazine. Examples 
of external use are the El Camino Baptist Church social media accounts and the El Camino Baptist Church 
website.  

If there are social media sources that you don’t want your child(ren)’s picture to appear on please 
specify them here:   

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

The child(ren)’s name(s) will not be used with the photos. 

With the above understanding: 

I DO give permission for photos of my child(ren) to be used by the Church for internal and external 
uses. 

I ONLY GIVE permission for my child(ren)’s picture to be used for internal purposes as defined 
above. 

I DO NOT give permission for photos of my child(ren) to be used by the Church for internal and 
external uses. 

 

 

________________________________________                      __________________________ 

(Signature)       (Date) 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact:  

Kristen Duran: kduran@elcaminochurch.org  

Phone: 520-886-7770 ext 17 or 520-730-0014 


